
Good Morning Georgetowne. Tuesday, February 28, 2023
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

WE WILL NOW PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENCE

● Congratulations to the 7th grade girls volleyball on their win last night.  

● The first track practice will be on Monday, March 6.  All participants need an current physical.   

● The 3rd quarter skill focus is being respectful to others. At the end of each week, your teachers will record how well you got along with other 
people in the school, both teachers and students.  To qualify for the 3rd quarter celebration, you will need to avoid conflict with students and staff. 
This is a valuable life lesson as we all need to learn to respect others, no matter what the differences are.     

● The 3rd quarter celebration is a tech & ice cream party on March 24th.
● The PCHS Cheerleaders will be holding tryouts for the 2023-24 season beginning March 27.  Any interested 8th grade boy or girl may pick up an 

information packet in the office.

The Cool Tool for this week: 
Trustworthiness

“People are less likely to see you as a threat if they know they can 
trust you.”  ― Germany Kent

3rd Quarter Skill Focus: 
Be respectful towards others 

Remember Tiger’s, make it a grrrrrrrrrreat day!!

Today’s Lunch Menu:     
Hot Dog on Bun
Season Potatoes, Cottage Cheese
Fruit & Milk

Wednesday’s Breakfast Menu:
Biscuit & Gravy
Fruit & MIlk


